AUSLEY & MCMULLEN

ATTORNEYS AND COUNSELORS AT LAW

123 SOUTH CALHOUN STREET
P.O. BOX 391 (ZIP 32302)
TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32301
(850) 224-91158 FAX (850) 222-7560
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Mr. Phillip Ellis

Division of Engineering

Florida Public Service Commission
Room 215G - Gerald L. Gunter Building
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850

Re: Review of 2013 Ten-Year Site Plans
Supplemental Data Request #1 (Nos. 2-65)

Dear Mr. Ellis:

Pursuant to your email dated March 1, 2013, we enclose one CD and one hard copy of
Tampa Electric Company’s responses to Staff's First Supplemental Data Request #1 (Nos. 2-65)
for supplemental information on the company’s generation expansion plans which will be used
to supplement Tampa Electric’s Company’s 2013 Ten-Year Site Plan filed with the Commission
on April 1, 2013.

Sincerely,
James D. Beasley

JDB/pp
Enclosures

cc: Office of General Counsel (Murphy) (w/o enc.)
Office of Commission Clerk (Cole) (w/o enc.)



